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Addendum # 3 

 

 

 

Greetings,  

 

The Pikes Peak Library District (PPLD) would like to thank all firms for submitting their 

response to RFP 490-24-01-EA. Currently, PPLD is rejecting all proposals. 

 

We respectfully ask all bidders in consideration of our project budget to reevaluate bids 

and provide your best possible proposed cost. Please be sure to provide all information 

requested in the RFP as well as all addendums and figures issued post release. We request 

all bidders to resubmit their bids no later than April 25, 2024 at 2pm. Bids may be 

submitted in the same fashion as previously stated within the RFP.  

 

 

 

Gary Syling 

Chief Facilities Management Officer 

Pikes Peak Library District 

 

 

 


